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TOWN OF SUDBURY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PLANNING BOARD – SCENIC ROADS BYLAW 

 
In accordance with the provisions of MGL Chapter 40, Section 15C; MGL Chapter 87, Section 3; and Sudbury 
General Bylaw Article VIII(B), Scenic Roads, the Sudbury Planning Board, in conjunction with the Tree 
Warden, will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, September 22, 2021 at 7:30 PM in the Lower Town Hall, 
322 Concord Road, Sudbury, Massachusetts, or as a virtual meeting, concerning the removal of certain trees 
along designated scenic roads in Sudbury. All trees are found to be within the Town’s Right of Way. A request 
for their removal has been duly filed by the Department of Public Works and each tree shall bear a notice of the 
public hearing. The trees under consideration for this public hearing are located on the following roads: 
 
135 Morse Road (Assessor’s Map F09-0302)     30” Pine 
7 Walkup Road (Assessor’s Map J09-0401)     18” Oak 
Hudson Road (Assessor’s Map G07-0200 across from 406 Old Lancaster Road)  30” Pine and 31” Pine 
Hudson Road (Assessor’s Map G07-0200 across from 390 Old Lancaster Road)  24” Pine 
55 Hudson Road (Assessor’s Map H08-0041 across from 610 Peakham Road)  47” Pine 
319 Peakham Road (Assessor’s Map J06-0006)     24” Pine 
192 Peakham Road (Assessor’s Map J05-0327)     Two 15” Pines and 12” Ash 
587, 589, & 593 Boston Post Road (Assessor’s Map K06-0022 on Dudley Road) 33” Oak 
139 Goodman’s Hill Road (Assessor’s Map J10-0503)    26” Pine 
226 Goodman’s Hill Road (Assessor’s Map J09-0040)    16” Ash and 34” Ash 
50 Pantry Road (Assessor’s Map D10-0011)     24” Oak 
 
All those wishing to be heard on these matters should appear at the time and place designated above or send 
comments prior to the hearing to the Sudbury Planning Board, 278 Old Sudbury Road, Sudbury, MA 01776. 
 
         Stephen Garvin, Chair 
         Sudbury Planning Board 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
To be advertised in the Sudbury Town Crier on September 2 & September 9, 2021. 
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